

Greg Connon
1st Vice President

Jay Thompson
Local President

Jim Connelly Financial Secretary

June 25, 2023

President's Report

Good morning all relations:

I would like to start with welcoming everyone to this meeting in person or virtual. I would like to share how grateful I am that you have taken time to participate in this local general meeting.

The last few months has been busy with ratifying a first agreement at Canlin Energy and commencing bargaining at the Fairmont Palliser Hotel with future dates booked the end of July 2023.

The provincial election has taken place since the last meeting and Unifor had a number doing the member to member campaign. The Local would like to thank our political action chair, Steve Heatherington for the time he committed this election.

I attended the Unifor Transportation Conference at the begin in June 2023 and have attached the recap that Unifor have posted on its website. It was very well attended with siblings from Air, Sea, Rail and Road transportation sectors.

The Local will be booking BBG's this summer/fall please watch for poster at the worksite.

Stay safe and I hope to see you all at the next meeting.

In Solidarity

Jay Thompson,
President
Unifor Local 4050